Marshall County Correctional Facility Recruitment
Management & Training Corporation was recently awarded the contract to operate the Marshall County Correctional Facility. MTC will be seeking quality corrections professionals to join them as they begin operating the facility starting August 13, 2012, for the Mississippi Department of Corrections. 
Job openings are posted at www.mtcjobs.com. In addition, they are holding a job fair this Saturday, June 30th from 10 – 4 at 196 N. Memphis Street in Holly Springs – right next to Annie’s Restaurant . f you are looking for a Job or Want a career change Don’t miss this job fair this Saturday from 10-4 at 196 N. Memphis Street in Holly Springs. Don’t miss this opportunity to join a great team!  For more information about this job and others go to our website at www.thechange927.com under the extras tab-and click on the job link.

